
 

 

                                     Listos Week 1 - Disaster Preparedness 

 

 

The Listos Campaign was born from the severe wildfire seasons of the 

 past several years and the high loss of life. We all agree that loss of life is 

not   acceptable. WE ALL NEED TO BE PREPARED FOR DISASTERS that  

can and will happen. The next several weeks will help you, your family and 

neighborhood learn safety and survival skills in a disaster event. 
  

 

 

The Badger fire was certainly a wakeup call for all of us in the 

greater Yreka area. No sooner had the Yreka Area Fire Safe 

Council wrapped up our 16 week Ready, Set, Go campaign from 

CAL FIRE and wildfire struck…. It will strike again!  There are 

already new fire starts across much of the county from a recent 

lightning storm. Our neighboring counties to the east are 

battling wildfires that have grown exceptionally large for this 

time of year. 

 

We ALL need to take the next steps to prepare ourselves. 

Guidance will be provided through the help of California 

Department Office of Emergency Services’ and United Way Northern California’s Listos Campaign.  Careful 

steps will focus on vulnerable populations that were severely impacted in recent fire disasters. Identified 

vulnerabilities include: older adults, individual that are the least mobile, people living with a disability, English 

not a primary language, those that have communications issues such as difficulty hearing or speaking, etc. We 

need to know how to take care of ourselves, our families and our neighbors. 

 

Watch for these Messages 

Marked with this Box >>>> 

In the coming weeks… 

We will cover the Disaster Response Guide and the 

Five Safety Steps for any Disaster. We will learn how to 

receive alerts and review a few of the items we 

covered several months ago. 

 

Fire season is here! Are you ready? 
 

 

                     

https://www.facebook.com/groups/yrekafiresafety
https://www.listoscalifornia.org/
https://211norcal.org/siskiyou/

